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Presentation of Report
On January 4, 2019 in the 4th lecture hall of the Institute the presentation of the report made by the
faculty of  Hydromelioration about the work on the organization of  research activities,  preparation of
scientific  and  pedagogical  professionals,  work  with  talented  students,  introduction  of  research  results  in
the educational and production process in 2018 was organized.

The presentation was full of interesting ideas. Professors and teachers of the faculty participated at the
reporting  meeting.  Professors  A.Arifjanov,  B.Serikbaev,  N.Egamberdiyev.  docent  A.Sherov  delivered
speeches  and made remarkable  points  in  the  presentation.  In  particular,  the  exhibition  of  master's
scientific works has left a great deal of warmth.

                                                                                                       R.Jumaniyozov, the press-secretary
of the institute


